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The Public Representatives hereby move for late acceptance of the response of 

Public Representatives’ witness Luttrell to United States Postal Service interrogatory 

USPS/PR-T2-32.  Late filing was caused by the need to review more background data 

and information than originally anticipated.    

The Public Representatives regret the inconvenience to the Postal Service, the 

Commission, and other participants. 

 

       Respectfully submitted, 
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  for the Public Representatives  
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